
 Term 3       Week 2               Monday 2 August 2021 
 

“Te Ako i te Ora”       -   “Learning through Living” 

From the  Principal’s Pen ………….. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 

We have a great term of fun and learning organized.  The focus for the whole 
school is ‘Hauora’.   
 
Year 0/1 Kia Kaha  -  keeping myself and my friend safe. Road Safety and 
    St Johns. 
Year 3/4 Kia Kaha  -  our well-being, through the Arts-dance-Celebrations 
 
Year 5/6 Kia Kaha  -  self, community and environment  -  well-being through 
                                               Sport and nutrition. 
 
There is also a school-wide focus on ‘Cross Country’.  The Year 0/1 and 2 children 
will train within the school grounds and the Year 3,4,5 and 6 students will train out-
side the school grounds.  The children love the challenge this brings and also im-
proves their own fitness levels.  The community of the school encourages 
everyone to do the best they can and take part. 
 
As the term evolves, there will be:  visits to Auckland Museum for Year 3 and 4, the 
Juniors are organising incursions to support their learning and experiences, a  
senior minifair, and an opportunity for parents to come and explore the Reading 
and Maths at different stages within a school.  (more information on this to come). 
 
Cluster Rippa Rugby  -   
The Term 2 days have been delayed and will be combined with the Term3  cluster 
days. 
 
Year 6 Transition Day 
Our Year 5 students have a transition day at Glenfield Intermediate School on  
Monday 23 August.  This is a highlight for the Year 6 students as they can experi-
ence what our local Intermediate School has to offer them. 
 
Lost Property 
This seems to have become a full-time position for the monitors!  It never ceases to 
amaze me how children can take off their own clothes, put down their resources, 
then have no idea they have lost them, or where they last had them! 
Please help by naming ALL your children’s school items clearly.  This includes their 
polar fleece jackets, polo shirts, trousers, shorts, culottes, rain jackets, umbrellas, 
lunchboxes and drink bottles.  Backpacks and school bags too, please. 
 
The lost property collection area has been relocated to Outside Room 2 
(playground side), where the two Lost Property Monitors help to return the named 
items.  Access to this is before school, and after school for parents to help locate 
lost items.  Children can look during the school day  -  during the break times. 
 
The Lost Property box was empty at the end of last term and is now full to the brim! 
 

 
Spare Clothing 
Apart from the change of clothing required for Cross Country 
training, every child needs a change of clothing at school at all 
times. It does not have to be school 
Uniform, but a set of clothing they can easily get into if the fall in 
the mud or get wet etc.  This will ensure that we do not have to 

get you out of work, to come to school, and we have little, or no spare clothing  
supplies at school 
 

Principal’s Awards 
Daniel E.,  Mirablel O., Jacob N., and Yaksh G., for their fraction tiles work (1/12ths) 
 

 
 

Photolife Individual Photos 
Photolife will be here at school tomorrow (Tuesday) to take individual photos of our students.  You will 
be able to view your child’s photo online, after yu receive the Access Code to do so.  This usually 

happens within a week or so of the photos being taken.  You are not obligated to purchase any photos.  You decide 
after viewing the photos, if you wish to place an order. 
 
If you have more than one child here at Marlborough School, you may also like them to have a photo taken together. 
However, you MUST get a ‘Sibling’ order form from the Office, before 9am tomorrow morning, in order for the photo 
to be taken. 
 

School Assemblies 
This Friday sees the Senior and Junior assemblies taking place.  The Year 0-2 assembly will be at 9:05am and the 
Year 3-6 assembly at 10:50am, in the hall. 

 

NZ Olympics Team Appreciation Day—Wednesday 4th August 

At Marlborough Primary we have been  super excited to support  

Mrs Woodman’s daughter, Portia Woodman who played in the 

Black Ferns 7’s Rugby team — winning gold at the weekend.   

This Wednesday we would love for Mrs Woodman to see how 

proud we are,  and so we encourage you to come to school 

dressed in Black and White clothing (NZ National colours).  

Students and staff can wear Black and White clothing to school 

on Wednesday to show support for not only the Black Ferns, but 

for every NZ Olympic athlete representing us at the Tokyo          

Olympics. 

 
 

Accord Day 
The next Accord Day, (when teachers will be in school for 
Professional Development, and the school will not be 
open for instruction), will be advised at a later date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Have a great week everyone 
Sue Buckley 
“Learning is at the heart of our journey together” 
 
 
School Docs 
To view our school’s policies, head to the following 
website: 
www.schooldocs.co.nz 
Login:  Marlborough (lowercase) 

Password: primary (lower case) 

 

CALENDAR DATES                                                                        
 
 

 
 

 Tuesday 3  
August 

Photolife Individual 
Photos 

 

 Monday 16  
August 

‘Positive Puberty Plus’ 
programme 

Parent Information  
afternoon (1 hr) 

3:30pm in Room 2 
 

 Tuesday 17  
August 

‘Positive Puberty Plus’ 
programme for Yr 5/6 

students 
 
 

Parent “Open Evening’ 
Glenfield Intermediate 

6:30pm—8:00pm 
 
 

 Monday 23  
August  

9:00am-2:45pm 
Yr 6 students transition 

visit to GIS 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term Dates  
 

2021 
 
 
Term 3 
Monday 26 July to 
Friday 1 October 
 
Term 4 
Monday 18 October 
to 
Monday 13 Dec. 






